06.29.2015 Meeting Samson Environmental Center, Darrow School Attendees: Cynthia Creech, Craig Westcott (Secretary), David Farren, Haven Westcott (guest) Call to order 6:30 pm Adjourned at 8:00 pm

The CAC reviewed and discussed the recently submitted Grant Opportunity for the 2015 round of Hudson River Estuary Grants for Local Stewardship.

Jeff Cleary of Senator Marchione's Office is contact for designation of Wyomanock Creek as an inland waterway and will assist the CAC in applying for this designation. Target date for introduction of this bill is for the fall session 2015.

The CAC discussed the possibility of having a line item in the 15-16 Town of New Lebanon budget to support the Natural Resources Conservation Plan (NRCP).

The next meeting of the New Lebanon CAC will occur on Monday July 20, 2015, at the Samson Environmental Center at Darrow School, 6:30-8:00pm.